BEN D. CRENSHAW

February 11, 2005

Mr. John Godley 122 Tokeneke Drive North Haven, CT 06473

Dear Mr. Godley,

While it has been so long since I visited Yale, my memory was refreshed when George Bahto came out with his book about the life of Charles Macdonald. I am certain you have this book. It is a fascinating history and well-defined depiction of the anthology of the Yale Golf Club.

I do not know who, if anyone, has the letter I wrote 20 years ago but I do remember saying how important it is to preserve such an architectural gem, not only for Yale, but of future generations of golfers.

I hope it will be well taken care of.

Bunus

Sincerely,

Ben Crenshaw